
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter.  

Wyre Class Residential  
In May 2024 the children in Wyre class will be visiting PGL Newby Wiske Hall for their annual 
residential trip.  The initial deposit has been paid.  Please note the next instalment is due in 
June.  

Upcoming Trips  
Ribble and Wyre class will be visiting the Lancashire Science Festival on Friday 19th May.  If 
you have not already done so, please provide consent and the contribution to the cost of the 
transport via ParentPay.  

Hodder class will be visiting the Liverpool World Museum and Philharmonic on Wednesday 
14th June – further details to follow on ParentPay & Class Dojo.  

As part of the RE curriculum, Ribble class will be visiting the Jaame Mosque and Blackburn 
Cathedral on Thursday 15th June. We will be leaving school after registration and returning 
for the end of the school day.  Further details to follow.  

Wyre class will be visiting Preston Magistrates court for a “Courtroom Workshop” on Friday 
14th July.  We will be leaving school at lunchtime and arrive back for the end of the school 
day.  Further details to follow.  

Calder class will be having a trip before the end of the school year.  Details have not yet been 
finalised but further details will follow on ClassDojo and ParentPay.  

Tea Towels  
Thank you for all the tea towel orders 
made so far.  We still have stock available 
to purchase through ParentPay.  

1 tea towel £5, 2 tea towels £10, 3 tea 
towels £14, 4 tea towels £18, 5 for £20.00 

 

 
Before And After School Club  
The latest invoices have been delayed coming out this half term, but will be issued this 
sessions please let us know as soon as possible.  We will shortly be getting in touch to confirm 
requirements for the next academic year.   
We accept children on an adhoc basis where the staff/pupil ratio allows.  Please contact 
school to confirm a place is available before sending your child in for before and after school 
club.  
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EYFS Outdoor Area  

Stage one of the development of our EYFS 
has now been completed.  We now have 
new artificial grass installed, a water wall, 
and a dry river bed area, including planting.   

Thank you so much for the fundraising and 
donations that have allowed this to happen.  

The children have been enjoying their 
exciting new area. 
 

 

 

 



 

Diary of Dates: 
19 May  Lancashire Science Festival – Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

22 May New Parents (Reception 2023) Meeting 6pm 

26 May  Hodder Class Assembly 

26 May School closes for half term holiday 

5 June School Re-opens 

9 June  Wyre Class Assembly  

14 June Hodder Class Liverpool Trip (museum & Philharmonic) 

15 June Ribble Class trip – Blackburn Cathedral & Mosque visit  

16 June  Ribble Class Assembly  

20 June School walk  

3 July Year 6 Transition Day – St Cecilia’s and LHS 

7 July Calder Class Assembly with “stay and play” 

11 July  Sports Day  

12 July Year 5/6 Maths Challenge (Longridge High School) 

13 July Sports Day (reserve day) 

14 July Wyre Class “Courtroom Workshop” 

20 July Leavers Lunch (whole school)  

21 July Last day of term & Leavers service  

 

 
Please remember to use easyfundraising every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will 

donate to us, including all the big names like eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, 
Expedia, M&S, Just Eat, Uswitch and many more! This means you can raise FREE donations for 

us no matter what you’re buying. 
If you haven’t signed up to support us yet, it’s easy and completely FREE. These donations 

really help us, so it would be great if you could take a moment to get started! 
You can find our easyfundraising page here:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/    
So far we have a total of free donations raised to date of £1,548.03  

£9.33 in the last 30 days 


